

NCVF Championship Team Reps:

If you are receiving this email you have one or more teams accepted to the 2024 NCVF Championships. We still have a significant number of teams on the waitlists who would still love to participate, and many of them are up against deadlines to book travel, etc., so we need to know TODAY if any more teams are dropping so we can fill those spots.

This is a last call for any teams who plan to withdraw from the tournament. Any withdrawals after today, April 1st, will put your club's participation at the 2025 NCVF Championships (and beyond) in jeopardy. Please let me know IMMEDIATELY if your team will not be participating in the 2024 NCVF Championships.

Other Things:

- Practice scheduling will be available through VBReg and we will email you as soon as it is available.
- We have approved over 165 enrollment verifications, but we have another 100+ that have come in and we are still reviewing. We will update form status for everything we have received [HERE](#) by tomorrow morning.
- At the bottom of your National Tournament Roster in VBReg you can update Onsite Contact Info and All Tournament Contact Info. Please review and update.